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National Research Council
CANADA

DIVISION OF
Industrial Chemistry

G. S. WHITBY, Director
Ottawa

October 22nd 1929.

Sir Arthur W. Currie, 
McGill University, 
Montreal, Que.

Dear Sir Arthur:

Thank you for your letter of October

14th, which I find awaiting me on my return from a 

trip to the West. I note that you expect to take 

time in considering the question of an Honorary Pro­

fessorship, and would say that there is

some

no urgency

whatever in regard to this matter.

Yours sincerely,

GSW:GES

Director.


